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UTFA offices will close this Friday, December 20

December 17, 2019

Please note that the UTFA offices will close this Friday, December 20, at 5:00 pm and reopen on the
morning of January 6, 2020. This corresponds to the University’s two-week closure.

Warm good wishes for the holidays and all the best in the new year!
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